
 

 

 

Wednesday Evening House Group 
Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. 
Leadership Team Meetings 
Tuesday 6th August and Monday 9th September at 7.45pm at KMC. 
KMC Broadway Group 
Wednesday 31st July, 7.45pm at 20 Wilcot Close, Bisley.  
Prayer and Share Meeting 
The monthly Prayer and Share Meeting at The Vyne will meet on Wednesday 7th August at 10am. 
Clothes 4U preloved clothing with TLC - Saturday 17th August, 2 - 4pm 
When leaving donations of clothes in Room 2, please ensure they are stacked safely and access to the Fire Exit is 
not blocked. We would like clothes only left in Room 2. Thanks for your kind donations, much appreciated. 
Monthly Coffee Morning 
The next monthly Coffee Morning is on Saturday 24th August from 10am to midday. 
CAMEO - Wednesday 4th September 
Our next CAMEO will be on Wednesday 4th September 1.30pm  for 2pm start at KMC - all welcome. Ella Allen 
 

 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 

Sunday 28th July “Bible Month” 
9.30am  - Pre service Coffee & Chat 

10am - Morning Worship with Elizabeth Gurd 
6.30pm - Holy Communion with Julia Monaghan 

Sunday 18th August 
10am - Morning Worship with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 4th August 

10am - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 25th August 

9.30am  - Pre service Coffee & Chat 
10am - Morning Worship with Rosie Lee 

Sunday 11th August 

10am - Morning Worship                                                      
celebrating Action for Children 

Sunday 1st September 

10am - Morning Worship with Julia Monaghan 

Song words are usually displayed on the screen at the front of the church. 

If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words 
available, please ask one of the door stewards. 

      Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Coffee donations in aid of Action for Children (June - August 2019)  

Money from the Offering during the service goes to church funds.  

First Aiders 
If anyone is first aid trained, and would like to be a First Aider for KMC, please speak to one of the Stewards, 
Linda Todd, Elizabeth Gurd or Shirley Chase. Thank you. 



Entries for THE NOTICES for 18th August to Yvette Wright no later than 8pm Thursday 15th August 
Email to: admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com or call 01483 475858 

Summer Coffee 
With the months running away faster than ever this year - this is my usual plea for help with Sunday 
morning coffee  in order to give our regular coffee makers a little "holiday"! We all enjoy our after-service drink, 
so I would be pleased to hear from any other members of the Church family who can offer help on any of the 
following Sundays  4th, 11th and  18th July and  August 25th.  
We also need help with refreshments at 9.30am before the morning service on Sunday 25th August.  Many 
thanks. Linda Todd 
Coffee Tin - Chosen Charity 
Until the end of August, our chosen charity giving will be for “Action for Children.” We don’t charge for 
refreshments after a service, but if you wish, you can give a voluntary donation to our chosen charity.  
Alzheimer Café UK Camberley 
The Alzheimer Café in Camberley takes place at St Mary’s Centre, Park Road, Camberley GU15 2SR between 
6.30pm and 8.30pm, on every third Monday of the month for all persons with dementia, their families, friends 
and professionals, and anyone interested in dementia. 
KMC Directory 
I am in the process of updating the Church Directory. Please check your entry is correct. If you would like any of 
the details, address, phone numbers, e-mail addresses added, amended or deleted, please let me have in writing 
ASAP. Yvette Wright 
We have jobs to fill - please help if you can - volunteers needed! 
Church Steward, Property Steward, Fire Health & Safety Representative, Safeguarding Officer, manage the KMC 
Facebook page, GDPR Officer, Junior & Youth Church Leaders and  someone to put on heating remotely from app 
on an  smart phone. Speak to Yvette Wright for more information. (Email address and phone number bottom of 
this page) 
Prayer Diary 
The August Prayer Diary is now available in the Welcome Area. 
Thank you 
On Saturday 22nd June we raised £353.37 at our monthly coffee Morning. Lynda Shore would like to thank all 
those who helped and supported this event.  
Trip to Windsor - Saturday 3rd August 
Join Eileen Lane on a trip to Windsor on Saturday 3rd August. Meet at Woking Station at 10.15am on the town 
side. 
Ride London Day and Praise and  Prayer Service - 4th August at Walton Church 
August 4th is Ride London day, Walton Methodist Church will be a cheering station in the morning. At 6pm 
Walton will be hosting a Pudding and Praise Service. Join them for some delicious puddings and time of Praise. 
See poster on the notice board. 
Dates for the Diary 
Sunday 8th September - Covenant Service - 10am 
Sunday 22nd September - Harvest  Festival Service - 10am 
Sunday 29th September - V3RS3: & VOIC3 - refreshments from 5.30pm - service 6.30pm 
Saturday 23rd November - Christmas Bazaar (10am until 2pm) 
Sunday 8th December - Christmas afternoon Tea and Carols (3pm until 5pm) 

 

 

 

New Style Service - Sundays 28th July and 25th August 
Hope you will be able to come along earlier than usual for a coffee/tea and chat before the service, on Sundays 
28th July and 25th August. If you are not able to drink your tea/coffee by 10am, please take it with you into the 
service! The service will start with a longer period of Praise and Prayer. 28th June (when we first held this type of 
service) was a  joyous occasion. Please give feedback to Stewards. Thank you. (Refreshments will still be available 
after the service.) 
Christmas Bazaar - Saturday 23rd November, 2019 
Liz Funning is the Christmas Bazaar Co-ordinator this year - please speak to Liz if you can help - note the date…. 

Action for Children: 
Our service on 11th August will focus on the work of "Action for Children" a Charity that works in partnership with 
Methodism to support families, improve children's lives and transform the lives of young people, for whom Sue 
Findlay is KMC's local representative. There will be a retiring collection after the service on that day, should any-
one wish to make a donation. Thank you. 
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